
Waterbury Cemetery Commission
April 7,  2015 meeting minutes

Present:  John Woodruff, Ed Brown, Betty Jones, Barbara Walton, Jack Carter, and 
Chad Umel

Minutes of March 17th  Meeting Approved

Chad reviewed Maple Street Storage Shedd Inventory   :    The 46” cutting deck 
mower has not been working well. May need to consider a 36” cutting deck mower 
for the tighter spots. The Town would come in and do the big areas. Topic of 
opening up the use of the equipment for all town departments was discussed. No 
decision was made.  Act 149 requires that trash at the cemetery sites have the 
ability to divide recyle and trash. Two bins would be required was discussed. 
Additional equipment needed would be a probe and a weed wracker.

Chad also presented information on google drive, shared drive to manage 
cemetery data,etc. 

Garden Club     will continue to maintain the Old Maple Street Cemetery plantings.

Trees for Hope and Maple Street will be available for plantings.The shed has 
been delivered and placed at the back of the parking area. 

Financial Report of January 6, 2015 was reviewed 

Cemetery Rates Discussed
.grave opened  and burial 850.00(650.00 opening plus 200.00 Town)
 cremation – 300.00 to Town; 100.00 for above ground ernment
 weekend fee or holiday would be an additional $100.00

Discussion for May Meeting:
Finalize Town of Waterbury Cemetery Rules and Regulation

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.
Next meeting:  Tuesday, May 5, Tuesday, at 4:00pm

Respectfully submitted in the absence of Jack Carter




